



Dunbarney Primary School

Main Street Bridge of Earn Perth

PH2 9DY Mary Paterson

Email: dunbarney@pkc.gov.uk Phone: (01738) 474175 Fax: (01738) 813006 Web: www.dunbarneyprimary.org.uk

Headteacher:

Twitter: @DunbarneyPS

Dear Parent/Carer, 18.3.22

Fund Raiser for Ukraine

The children in P7 would like to organise a fund raiser for Ukraine. They are planning a Peace Walk in the last week of term. The walk will take place in Victory Park and all children from school and nursery will be taking part. The plan is to hold have the walk on Tuesday afternoon. It will be postponed to the next day should the weather be very inclement. We are not asking for sponsorship but If anyone would like to make a donation in support they can do so via Parentpay Please click on the link below for more information about the charity that the money will be donated to.

Oxfam Ukraine Appeal

Please note: to activate Parentpay we need to set a payment amount. On this occasion we have set it at £5.00. This amount can be overwritten, and parents/carers can donate whatever amount they would like.

Parent Council Fundraising

The Parent Council has linked up with our Local CO-OP to raise funds for the school. These funds will be used to extend the range of resources we have for outdoor learning. Please click on the link below for more information.

Our local cause link: https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/58040

Benefit Payments for Families

Please click on the link below for information about money available to support families.

Coronavirus: Schools, children and families - Perth & Kinross Council (pkc.gov.uk)

/



Live Active Leisure's Easter Holiday Programme

Please click on the link below for information about the Live Active Easter Programme with sessions and day camps including gymnastics, football, swimming and kayaking, there really is something for everyone!

: https://www.liveactive.co.uk/holiday-programmes/625-easter-holiday-programme/file

Parent Questionnaire.

Please find below a link to a brief questionnaire about the school. I would really appreciate it if you could complete it. The questions are mainly multiple choice with the option at the end to add further comments. There is also a question about how we can support you to support your children's learning. This was discussed at the last Parent Council meeting. Parents at the meeting suggested sessions about how children are taught in numeracy and maths would be helpful and this is something that we can organise. I am also interested to know if anyone else has any ideas about what might be useful to parents.

QUESTIONNAIRE

Dogs in the Playground.

Parents are reminded that dogs should not be brought into the playground.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mary Paterson Headteacher

